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Lee, Chris

From: noreply@granicusideas.com
Sent: Thursday, November 12, 2020 2:17 PM
To: Lee, Chris
Subject: New eComment for ZONING, NEIGHBORHOODS & DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE on 

2020-11-17 9:00 AM - This is a virtual meeting. Those wishing to view the proceedings 
are able to do so via the City Channel - Channel 25 on Spectrum Cable - or on the 
Internet at http:/...

To help protect your privacy, Microsoft Office prevented automatic download of this picture from the Internet.
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New eComment for ZONING, NEIGHBORHOODS & 
DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE on 2020-11-17 9:00 
AM - This is a virtual meeting. Those wishing to 
view the proceedings are able to do so via the City 
Channel - Channel 25 on Spectrum Cable - or on 
the Internet at http://city.milwaukee.gov  

CD Givens submitted a new eComment. 

Meeting: ZONING, NEIGHBORHOODS & DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE on 2020-11-17 9:00 
AM - This is a virtual meeting. Those wishing to view the proceedings are able to do so via the 
City Channel - Channel 25 on Spectrum Cable - or on the Internet at http://city.milwaukee.gov 

Item: 4. 200695 A substitute ordinance relating to the change in zoning from Industrial Heavy, 
IH, to Industrial Mixed, IM, for the properties located at 123 and 147 East Becher Street, located 
on the south side of East Becher Street, east of South 1st Street, in the 14th Aldermanic District. 

eComment: I have been living in Bay View and the Southside of Milwaukee collectively for 
almost a decade. Something that bothers me are all of the developments that have come up that 
do not contribute to diversity and inclusion. I want this project to succeed. I want to see more 
affordable housing in Bay View, and I also like to see support for emerging small businesses, 
especially minority small businesses. Our previous alder did not care about that and now we 
have a few developments nearby that are continuing to gentrify the area. Lastly, I can attest to 
the fact that it's really easy to get around BV on foot and I would like to see more incentives in 
these developments and for all residents and visitors to walk and bike instead of drive. I want BV 
to be THE most friendly place to bike and walk in MKE. We need to introduce more meter 
parking and market rate parking. It is a proven fact that market rate pricing helps free up parking 
so we don't need keep asking for MORE. Any revenue from parking should go into making 
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